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From: karen sim [ NEEEE

To: "licensing@aberdeencity.gov.uk" <licensing@aberdeencity.gov.uk>
Date: 20/12/2012 18:56
Subject: RE: Street Trader Application

Hi, sorry i just saw your email yes those details are all correct and i am aware of all comments as for
york street and crawpeel road yes the van would be in parking layby and crawpeel road is not located
opposite any business entrance ,

hope this is what u require
regards
karen sim

Date: Mon, 17 Dec 2012 14:08:58 +0000
From: Licensing@aberdeencity.gov.uk
To: karen_sim@hotmail.co.uk

Subject: Street Trader Application

Hi Karen,

Please see below the comments from the Roads department. Please can you provide a response by
Thursday 20th December 2012.

I have looked at the above application and have noticed that it relates to three separate locations
within the application.

Although the Roads Authority would not object to any of the locations | would wish to make the
following minor comments:

1. York Street - No problems with this one assuming the burger van is located within the lay-by.

2. Beach Esplanade - Just East of New Pier Road. - Once again no problem provided the burger van
is not situated directly outside the toilet block. | would have thought that given the gradient of the road
that it would be better placed on the flat straight section further North.

3. Crawpeel Road - Although limited details were provided regarding the actual location. Provided that
its not located opposite the entrance to a business or causing a visibility issue at any adjacent access
points then it would be acceptable.

Regards

Doug

Doug Ritchie

Team Leader

Traffic Management Team
Enterprise Planning & Infrastructure.
74 - 76 Spring Garden.

Aberdeen.



